
 

March 5, 2013 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Mike Petersen, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Transportation 

Statehouse, Room 345-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Petersen: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 207 by Senate Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 207 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 207 would grant the Kansas Corporation Commission (KCC) and the Kansas 

Highway Patrol (KHP) the sole authority to stop motor carriers, trucks, or truck-tractors for spot 

checks to ensure compliance with any motor carrier regulations adopted by the KCC. 

 

 Passage of SB 207 would have no fiscal effect on the KCC or the KHP. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Tom Day, KCC 

 Kim Torrey, Highway Patrol  


